
WONDERFUL NEWS!!  After months of waiting, we finally hear that we have been 
approved for Recertification. The original submission date was July 2013 and now 21 
months later we have been notified that we have been approved.  
 
Forwarded by Patricia Montoya, Admissions & Records Assistant Director 
 
From:         SEVIS <sysadmin.sevis@dhs.gov>  
To:         Patricia Montoya 
Date:         3/06/2015 
Subject:      SEVIS Recertification:  Recertification Petition Approved  

 
 
After a thorough review, the Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) has 
approved your Form I-17 recertification petition. As an approved school, you are 
required to update any change in information that is used for determination of continued 
eligibility for approval, in accordance with 8 CFR section 214.3. 
 
Your approval is valid for the following type(s) of program(s), as detailed on your Form I-
17 petition: Academic and Language 
 
For the following non-immigrant student(s): F Student 
 
Your assigned School Code(s) is/are: 
Mt. San Antonio Community College District 
Mt. San Antonio Community College 
LOS214F00316000 
 
SEVP, School Certification Branch 
(703)603-3400 
recert.SEVIS@dhs.gov  
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